
City of Uhland temporary shift in normal 

operating hours.  In order to better serve 

the community and give the staff the 

time they need to take care of their 

business and personal needs we will 

temporarily close the office on Mondays 

until the governor has lifted the shelter 

in place order.  At that time, we will 

resume normal operating hours for the 

city and staff.  Staff will be required to 

work Tuesday thru Friday. 
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